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Founded out of a desire to engage the next generation in philanthropy, 21/64
was created as a non-profit consulting division of the Andrea and Charles
Bronfman Philanthropies more than a decade ago. As ACBP spends down, it is
with humility and gratitude that we write this letter of thanks and appreciation
to Charles and ACBP for their unwavering support.

We are grateful for the opportunity to respond to a need in the field —to
provide guidance for families, advisors, and next-gen donors on aligning values
and family legacy with philanthropy-- because of Andy, Charles' and Jeff's vision,
and investment in the work of 21/64. The ideas you inspired and the resources
you've shared, have been critical to the incubation of 21/64. As a member of the
"next gen" in his family's enterprises and philanthropy, Charles always had
insight into how meaningful our multi-generational approach to advising and
next gen peer convening has been for those in similar situations; and how
practical our training and tools can be for families and advisors facilitating what
can be difficult conversations. With that legacy as well as a culture at the
Philanthropies that encourages curiosity, research, experimentation and
innovation, 21/64 is emerging as an independent ready to respond to the needs
of the field.

Learning and growing from ACBPs values, principles and dedication to strategic
philanthropy, we aim not only to develop programs and products that align
values with strategy —or as you would say, where the soul meets the business
plan-- but also with the end goal of nurturing funders and philanthropic
communities of impact.

With much appreciation for your generosity and confidence, we at 21/64 are
honored to have served at the Andrea and Charles Bronfman Philanthropies and
are proud to be stewards of your legacy.
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